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September 9, 2020 
 
To:  Tammy Baggett, Director 
        Durham County Library 
 
From:  Karen Wells, Executive Director 
 Durham Library Foundation 
 
Re:  SunTrust Lighting the Way Award 
 
On behalf of the Durham Foundation Board of Directors, it is my privilege to present an award 
to the Durham Public Library of $75,000 for FY 20-21 made possible by the civic philanthropy 
program of The Suntrust Foundation.  
 
The award is specifically to further the efforts of the Durham County Library in small business 
support and for programming of the Incubator space at Main Library.  
 
The 2019 Lighting the Way Award presented at a ceremony in Atlanta, Ga., highlighted the 
great work of 36 nonprofits, including Durham County Library.  It is the Foundation’s privilege 
to serve our Libraries, and we look forward to continuing to develop resources on their behalf. 
 
 
 


